From: Bridget Kean
To: Jessica Heinz

Subject: FW: Staff Presentation Errors - CC Meeting Nov 23rd 6pm

Date: Thursday, November 21, 2024 4:50:03 PM

Attachments: SURVEYOR MAP-7.pdf image001.pnq

Please add to the public record for 10.c and 10.d.



www.CityofPSL.com

Bridget Kean

Deputy Director

Planning and Zoning Department

o. 772-873- c. 772-418-3987 6489

a.121 SW Port St. Lucie Blvd., Port St. Lucie, FL 34984













From: D L < lipps46@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 6:49 AM

To: Shannon Martin <Mayor@cityofpsl.com>; Brandon Dolan <BDolan@cityofpsl.com>; Jolien Caraballo <Jolien.Caraballo@cityofpsl.com>; Christina Flores <CFlores@cityofpsl.com>; Stephanie Morgan <Stephanie.Morgan@cityofpsl.com>; Melanie Lorenzo <MLorenzo@cityofpsl.com>; David Pickett <David.Pickett@cityofpsl.com>; Anthony Bonna <Anthony.Bonna@cityofpsl.com>; Jesus Merejo <jmerejo@cityofpsl.com>; Anne Cox <AnneC@cityofpsl.com>; Bridget Kean <BKean@cityofpsl.com> Cc: kellylee06@comcast.net; Nadia <nadiaj@auroracruises.com>; lisa D <lisad1255@gmail.com>; Charlie <choycedag@comcast.net>; zonepsl <zonepsl@yahoo.com>; tomkimgion@gmail.com; newstips <newstips@cbs12.com>

Subject: Staff Presentation Errors - CC Meeting Nov 23rd 6pm

Please include the revised Wetland Survey Map in the Staff Presentation as a correction to the map that will be reviewed by the council.

The SFWMD has not yet officially accepted the new survey under seal but has received the documents and making final determinations.

The updated wetland estimate, redone by Hobe Sound at the request of SFWMD, indicates a minimum of 0.42 acres of Wetland, an increase from the previous estimate of not more than 0.29 acres.

With a 50-foot buffer zone around this area, any ingress or egress onto the property from the South Side of Max Gas along Morningside Blvd will be eliminated.

Additionally, we would like to note that the parcel identified in the PUD Survey is incorrectly labeled in proposed Ordinance 24-75 and Ordinance 24-76. Approval of this ordinance would mistakenly rezone a conservation tract.

There are numerous factual errors in the documentation for both earlier agenda items, P24-033 and P24-070 that were used to initiate the legal Ordinances 24-75 and Ordinance 24-76

We would also submit that agenda item P24-033 which was approved by the PZ board but tabled by the City Council was approved by PZ based upon incorrect data.

We will email these issues for public comments for review before the Monday City Council Meeting. November 25th at 6pm

We hope that these documents will be attached to the Meeting Agenda items

* Under Transparency - This email has also been sent to 530 other emails recipients of the Sandpiper Bay Residents Area under BCC. They are being send under Blank Carbon Copy to protect their emails from potential identity theft

Thank you for your help

The Residents of Sandpiper Bay and the Surrounding communities

